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EUDI SHOW RETURNS TO FEBRUARY AND CELEBRATES 30 

YEARS! 

30° edition, a "historic" milestone for the entire diving sector . The show is back to the traditional period :  

from 21st to 23rd february 2025 in Bologna Fiere 

We would like to celebrate this moment with you, the idea is to combine all the entertainment on Saturday night, 

from 6.30 pm to 8.00 pm at Assosub stage, inside pavilion n.30. We invite all exhibitors, who would like to organize 

entertainment events on Saturday night to contact the organization office (mara.garzon@seievent.it) , we would like 

to create the Anniversary general program,  including the most significant events, without interfering with the 

initiatives of conviviality (aperitifs and other) at the stands. 

Contact us for more information, 

best regards 
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